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This bill would be catastrophic to Oregon farmers and would not benefit Oregon farm 

workers. Oregon farm workers already have some of the strongest protections in the 

country and evidence shows that the more burden is put on employers the fewer 

employees they will hire and the fewer hours they will have those employees work. 

 

VOTE NO. 


